
	
	
	

	
Dr. Maciej HAMANKIEWICZ 
President 
Polish Chamber of Physicians 
 
By e-mail: m.szewczynski@hipokrates.org 
 
 
March 6th, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. HAMANKIEWICZ, 
 
Thank you for your engagement at the Symposium on “War, Migration 
and Health” co-hosted by the World Medical Association, the Turkish 
Medical Association and the Istanbul Chamber of Medicine. 
 
We have enjoyed a number of high-class presentations and moderations 
including yours which helped to make the conference a true success. We 
had more than 150 registrations of very engaged colleagues from Europe, 
Asia and Africa. The discussions have been lively and of high quality and 
resulted in a communiqué that gives a tangible result to the conference. 
 
We very much hope that you have enjoyed this Symposium in Istanbul as 
much as we did and  
 
We remain with our gratitude for your participation 
And our best wishes 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Dr. Otmar Kloiber Dr. Bayazıt İlhan  Prof. Dr. Selçuk Erez 
 Secretary General President President 
 World Medical  Turkish Medical Istanbul  
 Association Association Chamber of Medicine 


